
October 4, 2016 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL WITH ATTACHMENT 

State Water Resources Control Board 

1001 I Street  

Sacramento, CA  95814 

RE: Request for Postponement of Scheduled Hearing October 12, 2016 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The following request is derived from a compilation of discussions and correspondence between 
numerous parties at the offices of the State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water Rights. 

Following my discussion with Ken Petruzzelli earlier today I am formally requesting a suspension of the 
scheduled proceeding to be held on October 12, 2016 to allow Mr. Petruzzelli and myself to work out a 
proper settlement offer.  Mr. Petruzzelli expressed his support of my request provided I send him a 
written offer adhering to the context of our most recent discussion earlier today. I shall endeavor to 
remit to Mr. Petruzzelli my offer to settle by close of business tomorrow October 5, 2016.   

In closing, I hope all parties involved in making this decision will extend to me one more courtesy in 
granting this request.  Thank you for your time and diligence in consideration of this matter. 

 

Most Sincerely, 

Stephen J. Peters 

Nancy K. Donovan 

 

 

 

Cc: Via Email with Attachment 

Mona, Ernie@Waterboards;Prager, John@Waterboards; Petruzzelli, Kenneth@Waterboards;  
Olson, Samantha@Waterboards; Buckman, Michael@Waterboards; Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards; Riddle, 
Diane@Waterboards 

 



 

 

 


